
Obviously you will now be aware of the closure of Lloyds bank which is of great frustration and 
sadness to many of us but as I am sure you are aware the council is still looking into the 
possibility of a banking hub for Fakenham which would alleviate the concerns being raised by 
many,. 
 
Several people have approached me around the conservative club facade which now has been 
granted planning to be render with an approved colour from the conservation and design officer 
so this should smarten up one of the many gateways of the town. 
 
You will have seen the buildings are nearing completion near to the junction of Norwich road 
next to the con club, the highway (path) will be completed in due course once all infrastructure 
works have been completed so that will aid peoples access along what is a narrow pinch point.  
 
Hope you are all keeping well. 
 


